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Roald Dahl Day 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year we will be celebrating the anniversary of Roald Dahl’s birthday on Friday 21st September.  
 
Children are invited to dress up as their favourite character from a Roald Dahl book or poem. There are plenty 
of examples below for inspiration.  
 
Throughout the day, children will be engaged in creative activities focussed on a particular book by Roald 
Dahl. Class teachers will update their Class Blog’s to celebrate the day’s events. 
 
We look forward to celebrating the anniversary of this amazing author’s birthday. 
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your class teacher or me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lindsay Collinson 
English Lead 
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